SAMPLE OF GUESTIONNA(RE

TOWN OF

VIENNA

Public Works

Michael J. Gallagher PE, Director

Dear Property Owner:

The Town of Vienna has identified your street as one that could benefit from the addition of a sidewalk
—and we would appreciate your feedback. The Town believes that a sidewalk would be an important
amenity for residents on your street —and for the community at large. Sidewalks promote good health
and pedestrian safety, connect individuals and destinations in the community, support Town businesses
and sustainability goals, and enhance the “greater good” of the community — today and in the future.

As you may have heard, the Town recently received a generous grant of more than $8 million from the
estate of former Councilmember Maud Robinson, which is to be used for sidewalks not already planned
or funded through other sources. The money must be used by fall 2024. This gift provides a great
opportunity to improve our community without spending tax dollars.

The project on your street would provide a 5-foot wide concrete sidewalk and ADA accessible curb
ramps along one side of the street. The sidewalk would be built behind the existing curb and gutter on
the Town right-of-way (or within easements). As part of the sidewalk construction, the Town will restore
adjacent properties and work with property owners to develop these restoration plans. Existing
driveway entrances will be replaced with new concrete entrances. In addition, we will try to save trees
where possible and will plant replacement trees and plantings for those that require removal. We have
created a gallery of photos of before and after photos from similar projects. Those photos can be
viewed at the Town web site www.viennva.gov and follow Departments > Public Works > Project
Updates > Robinson Trust Sidewalks > Before vs After Sample Photos.

At this time, we would like your initial impression of the project in concept- would you be in favor of the
project, or not in favor of a project. Your response to this survey will aid the Town to plan and prioritize
which streets will ultimately be built in this phase of project construction. Please return this completed
form in the enclosed envelope by November 20. If you prefer to provide your response electronically
you may at https://www.viennava.gov/sidewalks. If you have questions or would like to provide
additional feedback, you may contact us by email to sidewalks@viennava.gov .

Do you favor (support) a sidewalk project on your street? YES NO

NAME

PROPERTY ADDRESS: 903 Timber Lane SW

Since rf.:ly,

Michael J. Gallagher PE, Director
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